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Renovations planned at county health dept building
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Commission is moving forward with an interior
renovation project at the county health department building in Troy.

The Commission voted Monday to accept the lone bid received from Kearney
Construction, of Atchison, in the amount of $44,665.

Funding for the project will come from the new sales tax fund.

In other business, the commission voted to enter into an agreement with the
engineering firm, Schwab-Eaton, to conduct the biennial update bridge inspection
and analysis. 97 bridges will be inspected at a cost of $16,476.

In addition, Gary Satter, Executive Director of the Glacial Hills RC&D, met with
the Commission to give an overview of 2022 projects. The commission voted to
approve annual support for the organization in the amount of $3,000.
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